Annual EEO Public File Report
WEXW

“Between February 1, 2021 and January 31, 2022, WEXW
had fewer than 5 Full-Time employees. Accordingly, pursuant to
FCC Rule 73.2080(d), no EEO Public File Report is required to
be filed by the station for this time period.”

VP of Network Distributions

Gary Brown
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